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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



announcements 

Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about    
something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming 
events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk 
located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t 
want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are    
visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill 
out the Blue Connection Card in the seat pocket in front of you.  You may return 
it to the seat pocket or place it in the box on the back table.   

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please 
place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship 
Center exit.                                                                                             

Welcome 

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 

- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the                           
   Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

love week 2016 information... 

 The Crossroads Missions Team is announcing that our next mission trip to Haiti is 
now scheduled for the week of January 28 – February 4, 2017.  This team will  
minister primarily at the medical clinic in Pillatre, Haiti in cooperation with Haitian  
Christian Ministries.  Applications are available at the information kiosk in the lobby. 
For more information on this trip, contact Joel Schumacher or Pastor Collin. 

Love Week 2016 Project Registration ends today!  Today is your last day to sign up 
for a Love Week 2016 project!  Don’t miss out and help bless others in our community!  

Do More - If you’d like to do more with one or more of the organizations that          
Crossroads has partnered with during Love Week, then make sure to check out the 
“Do More” display in the Connection Area (located at the display case).  We have      
additional information about the organizations, their contact information and          
ongoing volunteer opportunities for you.  Check it out! 

Grab your free Love Week wristband today!  We still have free Love Week No         
Contact - No Impact wristbands available in the Connection Area for anyone who       
hasn’t received one yet.  Take as many as you’d like! 

 Calling all who would like to pray!  Faith Community Nursing is sponsoring 
“Prayers for Strength and Refreshment” – a time of coming together with others to 
pray…..a time of praise, sharing and studying Scripture; a time to meet with others to 
PRAY BOLDLY for ourselves and others.  Come join us the 2nd and 4th Mondays of 
each month, 1:30 pm – 3:00 pm, here at Crossroads in Room 104. 

 Crossroads welcomes the following representatives from some of our local              
organizations that serve people in Marshall County....Allison Keiser with REAL           
Services; Jacqui Wright with the Marshall County Council on Aging; Tammy Pairitz 
with The Women’s Care Center; Karen Harris with the Marshall County                  
Neighborhood Center and Chris Garner with Blessings in a Backpack.  Crossroads is 
serving each of these organizations during Love Week! 

SpringHill Day Camps was a GREAT week!  We could not have had such an incredible 
week without the help of many of you!   Thank you to those who sponsored campers, 
prepared food, served lunches, hosted students, and our CIT’s!  Many lives were 
changed and enriched because of you.  THANK YOU! 

springhill day camps follow up... 

The following projects still need volunteers… 

- Plymouth Parks Mulch Project 

- REAL Services Home Project in Culver,            

Walkerton, Argos, Plymouth 

- Neighborhood Center Painting Project 

- Neighborhood Center Outside Clean-Up 

- Free Car Wash 

- Prayer Impact Opportunities 

- Neighborhood Center Clothing Pantry 

- Women’s Care Center Carpet Cleaning 

- Council on Aging Light Cleaning 

- Centennial Park Flower Planting 

- ACCESS Ministry Dinner and a Movie 

- Community Wide Food Drive benefitting the 

Neighborhood Center 

- Free Blood Pressure / Glucose Checks 

- Neighborhood Center Food Pantry Re:Boot  

- Pilgrim Manor Entertainment Event 

- BHC Play Date 

Don’t forget...you can also donate items to Operation Christmas Child and to the    
Women’s Care Center - check out the displays in the Connection Area! 

love week 2016 - reminder postcards! 

Everyone who has signed up for a Love Week 2016 project will receive a reminder     
postcard in the mail this coming week.  The postcards will have all of the details you 
need to know about the project you’ve signed up for including the date, time, location 
(addresses), where to meet (if applicable) and what to bring with you.   

If you have any questions about your project please contact the church office at          
935-3833. 

NO CONTACT - NO IMPACT 


